
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Brookfield Inland Wetlands Commission at a 

regular meeting held VIA ZOOM on July 12, 2021, took the following action: 

 

APPROVED with Stipulations: 

19 & 23 Station Road: #W-21-12 – 2 Multi Family Buildings 

128 Federal Road: #W-21-15 – Retail Commercial Building with Drive Thru 

4 Hollow Drive: #W-21-22 – Modification to Existing Permit 

101/103/105 Laurel Hill Road: #W-21-24 – Modification to Existing Permit 

 

Said notice is on file in the Town of Brookfield Land Use Office, Town Hall, 100 Pocono 

Road, Brookfield, CT  06804.  Dated in Brookfield, CT, this 14th day of July, 2021.   

Brookfield Inland Wetlands Commission. 

 


